May, 2023
Dear Parishioners and School Families -

St. Ferdinand School’s 2023 COLOR FUN RUN is almost
here! We are raising money not only to meet our annual
budget, but also to begin to raise funds for AN
ELECTRONIC SIGN for St. Ferdinand Parish and School so
that the attention of everyone driving on Belmont will know
that our FABULOUS school is here and thriving!

Won't you please consider sponsoring our 2023 Color Fun
Run? Businesses and even individuals/families can sponsor! Our goal is to raise $10,000!

Our fundraising levels are as follows:

$500 PREMIUM AD
- Business NAME and LOGO in LARGE print at TOP of back of St. Ferd 2023 Color Fun

Run shirt
- Business NAME and LOGO on display on signage and announced at the Color Fun Run
- Business NAME and LOGO in School Newsletter and Bulletin
- 1 t-shirt for the business!

$250 REGULAR AD
- Same use of NAME and LOGO as in Premium Package, but listed under Premium-level
sponsors in a smaller font
- 1 t-shirt for the business!

100 WELL-WISHER NAME ONLY AD
- Business/Family NAME ONLY (no logo) and up to 1 line of an optional well-wish (Ex:
“Go, Ferd’s, Go!” - The Jones Family -or- “Run your heart out!” - Principal Folino)
- 1 t-shirt!

If interested, please send an email with name, level of sponsorship (Premium, Regular, or
Well-Wisher) and logo to school@saintferdinand.org by Wed., May 18.

THANK YOU for your continuous support of all the good we do at St. Ferdinand School!

Sincerely,
Principal Erin Boyle Folino (=
and the St. Ferdinand School Faculty, Staff, and Students
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